
 

Monday 29
th

 June 2020 

Hello 2E,  

It was great to see lots of you at the year 2 online meet on 

Wednesday. I was impressed with the poems you shared and those 

you have enjoyed reading and writing.  

Well done to everyone who took up Mrs Martin’s challenge and has 

emailed photos to show us how you have kept cool during this hot 

weather. I particularly love your shaded dens, tasty ice creams and 

refreshing paddling pools! 

I have certainly enjoyed eating lots of ice creams and ice lollies 

recently to help keep me cool. I wonder what your favourite flavour 

is. I’ve also been adding lots of ice cubes to my drinks and putting 

my water bottle in the freezer to make my drinks more refreshing. 

We hope you will be able to join us for a special forest school 

session on Friday. See the letter emailed from the office for more 

information. I’m so pleased that you will be able to see some friends 

from 2E again and we can say goodbye to each other before the 

summer holidays. Miss Brill is looking forward to coming too and 

we will say goodbye to her as she is leaving to work at a different 

school in September. The year 3 teachers Mr Payne and Mrs 

Jackson will also join us for forest schools, and they look forward 

to meeting you. 

We hope you will be able to try some of the activities in this week’s 

home learning. Let us know how you’re getting on at 

homelearning@st-edmunds.suffolk.sch.uk   

Watch my video message to hear about an extra challenge this week. 

Have a wonderful week and stay safe.  

Love from Miss Eden  
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